Anu Gary

From: Cliff McCollum

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 3:21 PM
To: Anu Gary

Subject: Contract for New Fairhope Assistant
Anu,

On Jan. 15, 2020, the Baldwin County Legislative Delegation voted to name Brynn Amey as the new assistant for the
Fairhope office.
Her contract will:

1. Contain an annual salary of $30,000

2. BeginonJan. 22, 2020 with an expiration date of Feb. 2, 2021

Thanks,
Cliff

Cliff McCollum

Director of Constituent Services, Baldwin County Legislative Delegation
1100 Fairhope Ave.

(251)990-4615

(251)300-0974



